
Hello Preschool Families,

Welcome to the 2024-2025 school year! I am beyond excited to be sharing this journey with you 
and your family. My name is Wendy Bartolovich and I am the Early Childhood Coordinator for 
the ESCWR. I will be supervising preschools at Cardinal, Fairport, and West Geauga
(Metzenbaum School) this year.

This is my second year as the Early Childhood Coordinator. Before I came to the ESCWR, I was 
a special education teacher for seventeen years, fifteen of which were for Chardon Local 
Schools. My first two years of teaching were in Trumbull county in an Autism unit. Before 
teaching, I was the Director of Chardon Community Day Care Center helping families with 
children ages birth through 12 years old! I started my special education career at Metzenbaum as 
an assistant many years ago and I am so excited to be back in a supervisor position. I live in 
Chardon with my husband, two teenage children, our dog Dottie, and goldfish Star. We love to 
go camping, travel, and kayaking.

The preschool staff have been busy preparing for the upcoming school year. They are excited to 
welcome you to their programs and can not wait to support your children’s needs and watch them 
grow throughout the school year!

★ Beginning of the Year Parent information sheet
★ Teacher welcome letter
★ Supply List
★ School Calendar
★ Tuition Tracking Sheet (for those families who pay tuition)
★ Medication Administration Form (if applicable)
★ Seizer Form (if app)

Please feel free to reach out to me with any questions or concerns wbartolovich@escwr.org or
the preschool administrative assistant. I look forward to meeting you and your child. This is
going to be an exceptional year!

Sincerely,
Wendy Bartolovich
wbartolovich@escwr.org
440-279-3762 (cell)

Educational Service Center of the Western Reserve 
8221 Auburn Road, Concord Township, OH 44077 

Phone: 440.350.2563 ext. 1124
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